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411 Past Presidents are also ex-officio members.
Judging from our last Meeting in Canada (Winnipeg) 

it will not be oossible for many of our business men to spare the 
time to attend, so that we shall be mainly Professors of Engineering.

I expect to be able to come to Canada and look forward 
with much pleasure to seeing you then.

I was extremely sorry to see in this morning’s paper
I had hoped very much tothat Prof. Earkness died yesterday, 

see him again next year.
With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,
(Sgd.) C. G. COKER.

R. S. lea, Esq. , M. Inst.C.E., 
Consulting Engineer,

Birks Building,
Phillips Square, 
MONTREAL, P.Q. 

CANADA.


